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  Hello Attleboro Youth Soccer Families, 

Welcome to week 2 of the Fall 2018 season. 

Cash Calendars- Please return the unused calendars 
to your coach.  Money and the stub should be returned 

to your coach ASAP! 

Let’s keep soccer fun and safe.  Please remember the 
ZERO Tolerance Policy 

Enjoy the fall soccer season! 

A Note From AYS’ President 

Hello all, the season is now in full force with some 
teams winning, some losing, and a few ties.  

We hope everyone enjoy the games. Please join me and 
thanking all the all the volunteers for helping make sure 
things run each and every week, from getting the fields 
lined, nets put on the frames, schedules and done and 

being available at each of the fields.  

Just as important as those volunteers are your team 
coaches who are there for each practice and games, so 

please help us thank them as well.  

Chris Macia AYS President 

Grade 3: Warriors 

The Warriors got in the 
win column with an 
impressive team effort 
from start to finish. Aidan 
rocked a hat trick while 
Justin and Jackson both 
scored pretty goals. 
Gavin and Cam made 
incredible saves all game 
and our other Cam, 
Logan and Noah were 
rocks on defense. Mike 
and Danimal continue to 
impress with their speed 
and versatility. This 5-2 
win at Poncin-Hewitt was 
for Stevie who wasn't 
feeling good but tried to 
play through it multiple 
times - what a trooper! 

COACH 
UPDATES 
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 SELL, SELL, SELL 

Cash Calendars are on sale 
now! 

All Calendar stubs and money 
must be returned by October 12, 
2018 to your coaches 

This is our main fundraiser for 
the year!   

Top 3 sellers receive a prize 
(see calendars for details) 

Sell 20 and be entered into a 
drawing to win a $50 gift card 

Top Selling Team Wins A Pizza 

Party 

 

Parents please remember the 
following: 

AYS has a ZERO Tolerance Policy 
please remember to cheer positively 
from the sidelines and do not 
criticize the referees.  At no point in 
the game should parents address 
the referees.  Please remember, 
these referees are young and are 
still learning. 

Take pride in our fields, clean up 
after yourself when you leave.  
Please remind your guests that  

AYS has a NO SMOKING and NO 
DOGS policy on or near the fields. 
(Including Vape’s) 

No drones are allowed at the field.  

Finally we ask that ALL drivers use 
EXTREME caution driving in the 
parking lot.  Do NOT park on the 
grass! 

      
     

    

     
  

 

Attleboro Youth Soccer N i g h t  

at the Revolution is October 13th. 

A Y S  gets discounted tickets at a rate of just $28 
each, with a portion coming back to Attleboro 

Youth Soccer. 

So get together with your team, come out to 
tailgate, and watch the New England Revolution 

take on Orlando City FC at 7:30 pm. 

For more information or to order ticket 
contact A Y S  Liaison David Soucy at: 

AYS_LIAISON@ATTLEBOROSOCCER.COM 

Hurry deadline to order tickets is September 30th. 
 
 

 

Grade 6 Eagles 

Great 4-2 win against a 
tough North Attleboro 
team. Sara had an 
awesome goal, the first 
of her travel career! We 
also had awesome 
defense by Avery, 
Ariana, Ryan, Maddie, 
and Katie. 

October 14: Meet A 
Rev’s Player: 12-1:30 
at Tilda B Stone Field 

October 20:Panera 
Bread Fundraiser  
(North Attleboro) 4-8pm, 
show flyer or digital 
version on your phone 
and AYS receives 20% 
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